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Blake Rogerson

From: Jocelyn Svensen <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 5:18 PM
To: Blake Rogerson
Subject: The BUZZ  February 7  
Attachments: feb-7-agm-minutes.docx

Dear Blake Rogerson, 
  
  
1.  Canada 150 update-  They are gearing up for July 1st events. Wednesday February 15th at 5pm there is a 
Canada Day event planning meeting. April 11  7pm big planning meeting. Both of these will be held at the 
Sunshine Club, everyone is encouraged to attend.   
Marielle advised they will be creating a community calendar that all Vegreville groups can add their Canada 
150 events to. 
  
2.  Bike & Skate Park-  Paul Suiter from the town has met with Veg Minor Soccer, VMSA has another 
site      option for their playing fields, that could be in use by the 2018 season. They would no longer oppose 
Rotary pursuing the land at the Comp for development of our Park.  
     Our next step would be to continue communicating with EIPS regarding their support and making the 
land   available to us. 
  Still lots of leg work ahead, but if  VMSA is no longer opposing us pursing that land, it is a huge hurdle we 
have overcome. 
  
3.  Camrose RLI training-  Garth and Jocelyn attended the session January 28 Garth stated it was informative 
touching on all aspects of Rotary and recommends everyone to attend if possible. 
  
4.  Paula Update -  Paula attended Zabava February 4th in Vegreville and really enjoyed the dancing and 
confirmed her love for Ukrainian food. 
      Sunday, her soccer team won a silver medal and Paula scored her first goal! Way to go Paula!! 
      Her grades in school are very good and she continues to work on her English. 
    **She still has tickets to the spaghetti supper fundraiser on March 16th, please contact her if you do not 
have tickets yet. Take out is available. 
  
5.  CPC Closure - There will be a forum on February 14th at 7pm at the Vegreville Social Center. Please plan 
to attend and show your support. Contact Marielle for more information. 
  
6. Rotary Peace Park AGM-  Please see attached minutes  
  
Next Meeting - February 14th we will be having a guest speaker 
  
  
REMINDERS:   
  
MARCH 31 - TASTE OF BOLIVIA 
APRIL 6-8 - DISTRICT CONFERENCE IN WESTLOCK 
JUNE 10-14 - INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE IN ATLANTA, GEORGIA 
JUNE 16-17 - FORT MAC CASINO 
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JUNE 22 - LOBSTERFEST 
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